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****THERE WILL BE NO 
MEETING IN JULY.******

The meeting was called to order 

by acting President John Panek.

8 members were present.

Dan Puzzo is recovering from his 

injury. Minimal pain in his leg.

Email was received from R.T that 

he is leaving the state soon. 

Jim Skinner went to the Elkhorn 

show and got a Honalulu Hutch 

in mint condition.

Show& Tell:  John Panek showed 

a cobalt saddle insulator and a 

amber root beer.

Dick showed a Golden Wedding 

Bourbon with original labels and 

tax stamp.

Stacy showed a Ideal Baby Bottle, 

a uranium glass stemmed cordial 

and a 1890s pumpkin flask.
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Jim K. showed a hinge mold and 

pontiled Dr. Orways Celebrated pain 

destroyer cough remedy. Civil War era.

Pete did a marvelous presentation on 

early jars. 1850's and up. Included were 

a 1868 Holz Clark & Taylor, a Gregorys 

Pat. 1869 Common Sense jar clamp, a 

Moore jar 1861 JP Wilson Patent, a 

Cadiz jar, a Winslow Improved and 

many many more.  Thank you Pete for a 

great presentation.

Calendar of Events:

No meeting in July

August Presentation by Bob Bunn

Sept. Presentation by Jim Skinner

October: Acqusition Night

December:  Christmas Party
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